
Palm City Art Associates, Inc. 
General Membership Meeting October 14, 2020 

Via Zoom 

Minutes 

Call to Order 
Diane Raymond, President at 1;06; 14 members were present and a quorum was 
not established -an agenda was provided via email.  

Minutes 
Minutes were distributed prior to the meeting from March 11, 2020. Barbara 
Schmitz made a motion to approve March 11, 2020 minutes, Eva D’Angelica 
seconded, all approved.  

Financial Report 
Joyce Gioeli was not present to give financial report. Laura Tiano read the report. 
Financial report was emailed to members prior to meeting. 

Committee Reports 
•Sharon Roselli reported on Kane Center changeout scheduled for October 27. 
She said so far we had a low response. The board suggested allowing artists who 
have shown twice be able to show again.  

•Village Club-Laura spoke about a winter arts festival and asked for volunteers. 
Members were interested in pursuing this with the  Village Club. Also mentioned 
teaching art classes can resume in a small class venue. 

•Membership-Diane Raymond passed the torch to Barbara Schmitz as are 
Membership Chairperson. We currently have 51 members. Need to reach out 
again to non paid members. 

•Scholarship- Betty Mulholland reported that the committee will stay the same 
and have not heard from schools yet but will reach out to them early November. 

 



•Art Show- Diane asked for a volunteer to chair this event. Discussion was 
brought up about maybe hosting a virtual show this year. 

•Venues- Wellness, and Chamber of Commerce will not do changeout at the 
present time. If you want your painting back, please call Betty Betes to arrange. If 
we are able to have a changeout this year we reminded members we will collect 
$10 to hang and that this would be very helpful for revenue. 

New Business 
Diane asked for any nominations for the Marties Award. 
Diane announced there would be No Holiday Luncheon this year due to Covid- 
and that we need to have another fundraiser for scholarships. 

Announcements 
Members Barbara Lyons, Nancy Mich, and Jill Heveron were accepted to display 
paintings at the Backus Gallery in Fort Pierce. 

Please check the Palm City Website for updates. Palmcityartsassocites.org 

Next meeting via Zoom is scheduled for November 11th at 1pm. You will receive 
an invite link one week before the meeting. 

We will follow the business meeting with a member show and tell. 

November 11th Demo: Diane Raymond will be demonstrating; Mandalas for 
Relaxation, self-expression and creative growth. She will send out a supply list if 
you would like to follow along with her as she demonstrates. 

Adjourn 
Laura made a motion to adjourn at 1:54 Nancy seconded it, all in favor. 

Minutes submitted by Laura Tiano, PCAA Secretary, and sent via email for 
corrections on October, 21 2020 to the Board.  Approval of these minutes will 
take place at the next member meeting. 

 


